
 

In relation to the review and the recommendation for substantial increases in city rail fares I 
can only say that I find this recommendation unbelieveable. 
 
 I use the trains to get to work and  over the last 8 years the trains have become more 
crowded so that its rare to get a seat anymore and you usually are left standing and 
squashed together because so many people are using the trains. As well the number of train 
services has decreased since the new timetable was introduced. There have also been regular 
fare increses over the years. 
 
It is incredible that users of the service are being made to pay more for what is a detoriating 
service when City Rail is reaping more revenue from the increased number of users of the 
service. As well the corruption that has been revealed in City Raid by ICAC on a regular 
basis is quite outstanding, again users of the service are being made to pay for corruption in 
City Rail. 
 
Why has the govt not implemented recommendations made by ICAC. 
 
As indicated I do not agree with these large fare increases as recommedned by IPART. 
 
 


